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Julie Kraus - RE: SHOP-N-GO

From: ONE STOPSHOP <stponestopshop@live.com>
To: <julie.kraus@ci.stpaul.mn.us>

Date: 7/5/2011 5:40 PM

Subject: RE: SHOP-N-GO

HELLO JULIE,

I WILL WAIT UNTIL YOU WRITE ME BACK TO LT US KNOW.

THANK YOU

Date: Mon, 27 Jun 2011 08:57:52 -0500

From: Julie.Kraus@ci.stpaul.mn.us

To: stponestopshop@live.com

CC: Christine.Rozek@ci.stpaul.mn.us; Kyle.Lundgren@ci.stpaul.mn.us
Subject: Re: SHOP-N-GO

Victor:

If he is contesting the fact that cigarettes were sold to a minor as well at the $200.00 fine then we cannot go
before City Council. We will need to set up a hearing before an administrative law judge instead. If he were
admitting to the violation but contesting only the $200.00 penalty then we would set up a public hearing
before Council.

It sounds to me like he wants an administrative hearing. If so, we will have to wait to set that up because the
Office of Administrative Hearings might be closed due to the State shutdown. We have to wait until after July 1st
to see where we stand. Maybe the licensee will be back in the country at that time and can attend the hearing.

I will let you know once we know more,

Julie Kraus

City of Saint Paul
City Attorneys Office
(651) 266-8776

>>> ONE STOPSHOP <stponestopshop@live.com> 6/26/2011 5:12 PM >>>
Julie this is Victor, I am writing you on behalf of the licensee and represent him on his behalf in front of city

council. He would like to contest the violation as well as the $200.00 penalty. Please write me back and let me
know when you would like to set this up for.

Thank you,

Victor

file //C \Nnrnmente and Qattinac\ I ranoll Aanal Cattinemrt Tamant VT awme 2ad AT 1A 4/ 4 e e



